
Year 1 Autumn 1 Curriculum Newsletter

This is an overview of the learning that will be taking place in Year 1 this half term. 
Knowledge organisers can also be found on the Year 1 page on the website with 

additional information about the curriculum topics.

English
We will be reading ‘The Snail and the 
Whale’ and ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’’.

We will be learning about:
- Writing on a line
- Using spaces between words
- Capital letters and full stops

Maths
We will be learning about:

- Sorting
- Number and place value to 10
- Counting forwards and backwards

Science
Our topic is Animals including humans:
We are learning about:

- Exploring the senses
- Labelling the eye
- Measuring hand spans

History
Our topic is ‘Am I making History?’
We will be learning about:

- Significant events in my life
- Generations
- Family Trees

Art - Our topic is drawing
We will be learning how:

- To draw images from observation, 
experience and imagination.

- To use a range of materials, 
including pencils, chalk, charcoal, 
pastels, etc.

- To develop use of space, 
composition and proportion.

RE
We are focussing on Christianity and the 
creation this half term.

We will be thinking about this key 
question - Do Christians believe that God 
wants them to look after the world?

PSHE
Our topic is ‘Being me in my World’
We will be learning about:

- Feeling special and safe
- Responsibilities
- Working with others

Music
We will be having weekly music sessions 
with Ms Fathers from BYMT.

PE
Our topic is throwing and catching and we will be working on our skills in this area.


